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You can help us raise even more money for our school community simply by linking 
your loyalty card at Fred Meyer and on Amazon - raise money while you shop at no 
extra cost to you! Find out how: 

https://www.fredmeyer.com/i/community/community-rewards​ Org # B1042 or QS834 

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=9
3-1317514&ref_=smi_ext_ch_93-1317514_cl 

End of the Year 
While the school year did not go as planned, the PTA was still successful in supporting 
our school, students, staff and community! We look forward to more fun activities in the 
following school year and can’t wait to celebrate together soon!  

 

What’s Next 

With several canceled events this year, the PTA is ready to plan some spectacular 
events for the 2020/2021 school year! Armed with a generous budget over $40,000, we 
look forward to supporting our students, staff, school and community!!!! 

https://www.fredmeyer.com/i/community/community-rewards
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=93-1317514&ref_=smi_ext_ch_93-1317514_cl
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=93-1317514&ref_=smi_ext_ch_93-1317514_cl
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2020/2021 PTA Board & Member News 

Please join us in welcoming the newest Board Member, Jennifer Watson, who was 
voted in during May 2020’s PTA meeting, held virtually. Here is the line-up for the 
2020/2021 Board Members: 

President: Margey Vattiat                               VP: Jennifer Watson 

VP: Josh Gavrich                                              VP: Jackie McCloskey 

Treasurer: Lisa Olson                                      Secretary: Odessa Conway 

A huge thanks to the  PTA Board, members and volunteers who helped make this year a 
success!  

A special thanks to former Board Member, Sarah Byer, who after many years of serving 
on the Board, will take a step back to enjoy her daughters final year of elementary 
school - Sarah has been a huge help and she will be greatly missed but we are sure we 
will see her volunteering at future events! 

Our PTA was awarded the Silver Membership Award for growing our 
membership by 40-70%, next year let’s go for gold! 

Stay Connected  

Follow us on Facebook ​https://www.facebook.com/jlclparentgroup​; ​find updated 
information on all of our meetings, budget, programs, activities and more on our 
website at​ ​https://jlclpta.com/what-we-do​ or reach us by e-mail at: 
jlclparentgroup@gmail.com​.  

https://www.facebook.com/jlclparentgroup
https://jlclpta.com/what-we-do
https://jlclpta.com/what-we-do

